
Dear Friends,
   As a several generation resident of Portland and relatively recently returned from decades in rural Oregon, I am highly in favor of 
better enforcement of traffic laws.  I live near a major thoroughfare in Portland and am appalled by the speeding and light running I 
see daily, especially in that our grandchildren come here to visit, or will come once we are all vaccinated.  I recognize that the PPB 
has many other issues on its hands, limiting traffic patrols.  More camera use would be a great augmentation.  I feel no invasion of 
my privacy by such an improvement.  
Yours hopefully,
Joe


